
 

On May 20, Deputy Minister of Education Mukhtar Mammadov received aOn May 20, Deputy Minister of Education Mukhtar Mammadov received a
delegation from the World Health Organization.delegation from the World Health Organization.

  

The sides discussed the current state of cooperation between the Ministry ofThe sides discussed the current state of cooperation between the Ministry of
Education and the World Health Organization in the field of education and futureEducation and the World Health Organization in the field of education and future
areas of cooperation. areas of cooperation. 
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